
Opening of the legal year: Attorney-General, Victoria
Law Foundation and legal sector celebrate

The Attorney-General and more than 350 legal practitioners will celebrate the opening of the legal year at the annual Victoria Law Foundation Legal

Laneway Breakfast on 1 February 2012.The breakfast, in its 9th year, is one of the most popular networking events for Victorias legal sector. More

than 350 legal practitioners from the private and community legal sectors are expected to attend.Attorney-General the Honourable Robert Clark MP

will be a special guest speaker at this years breakfast.Date: Wednesday 1 February 2012Time: 8am - 9am (official proceedings start at

8:30am)Speakers:The Honourable P.D Cummins, Chair of Victoria Law FoundationThe Honourable Robert Clark MP, Attorney-GeneralJoh Kirby,

Executive Director of Victoria Law FoundationVisit our website for more information about the Legal Laneway Breakfast. Follow news of the breakfast

on twitter: www.twitter.com/VicLawFoundn (#LLB2012)Photograph opportunities can be arranged on the morning of the breakfast, please contact

Emma Mellon, Communications Manager. About the Victoria Law FoundationVictoria Law Foundation helps Victorians understand the law and the

legal system. We are a not-for-profit organisation funded by the Legal Services Board Public Purpose Fund. Find out more at

www.victorialawfoundation.org.au.
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